
OARC Neutrality Policy

• OARC will not offer commercial for-profit DNS services.

• OARC will not enter into exclusive arrangements or discriminate in its dealings with
Members or Registries.

• OARC will make all its data, tools and services available to the Public, or to all 
Members, on an equitable basis.

• OARC will not operate DNS production infrastructure on behalf of individual 
Members.

• OARC will not enter arrangements to share revenue with individual Members.

• All contracts and arrangements with Members that are not covered by the 
Participation Agreement will be transparent to the Membership, and subject to 
Board oversight.

• DNS-OARC shall be able to engage in software/service development and 
research/analysis projects, either alone or in partnership, in order to fund its 
continuing operations or further its mission. Such projects shall be approved by 
the Board on a case-by-case basis.

• Approval of projects and arrangements above will be noted in Board minutes, 
reported to the Membership at least annually, and relevant contracts made 
available to Members upon request.
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